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14 December, 2022 
 

To the Swedish Society of Aeronautics and Astronautics 

The President, Dr. Roland Karlsson 

 

 

Dear Dr. Karlsson, dear Roland, 
 

On behalf of the International Council of the Aeronautical Sciences (ICAS), I would like to 

express my deepest appreciation for all the support that you, in particular, and FTF, in general, 

have provided for the organization of the ICAS Congress 2022 at Stockholm.  

 

In all possible metrics, ICAS 2022 was the most successful Congress that ICAS has had for a 

very long time and this was very much due to your fantastic effort to put together an outstanding 

and very experienced Local Organizing Committee. They have been able to very wisely select a 

fantastic programme. We have only received extremely positive feedback from many participants 

about the technical and social programmes as well as the venue place.  

 

Therefore, thank you so much for being our host at Stockholm. The ICAS family is forever 

grateful for your hospitality and your efforts. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Joao Azevedo 

ICAS President 

 


